
MESSAGE FOR GRADE 1 STUDENTS

Dear Grade 1 Parents,

We hope you and your family are well. Kindly find the rescheduled dates below regarding the return of the 

materials and the collection of the hard copy report cards for the 19-20 school year.

October 11 (Oct 12 alternate day)

12:30 to 1:30 p.m.

BBS Theater via PS Gate 2

1) Return any leveled books from 19-20 to clear student record

2) Pick up any student materials from last year

3) Pick up 19-20 KG2 report card hard copy
(Please wear a mask and abide by the social distancing markers. Thank you.)


